

Stacy Wasinger, AICP City Planner Commerce City 7887 E. 60th Avenue Commerce City, CO 80022

RE: Neighborhood meeting

Dear Stacy-

This letter is to inform you that our neighborhood meeting was held Wednesday, March 20, 2019. There was a total of 10 people in attendance. The landowners were there, a neighbor of the project and an unidentified person who didn't want to identify herself but had no concerns. There were no major concerns from the neighbors. One question they had was lighting and they were worried that the lighting from out site would affect their drive-in, but we were able to show them that our lights will have no impact on the viewing of their movies as our lights are down-casting fixtures to meet the city requirements. They left satisfied that we answered all their questions that they had. They told us they are looking forward to seeing the project move forward.

Please contact me with any questions/concerns.

Regards,

Stephanie Harvey